
 

 

Follow-up meeting: Conversion of Contract Workers 
 
COGTA met with the PSA on 26 April 2021 to provide feedback on the conversion of Contract Workers. 
 
Department’s presentation 
Pursuant to the meeting regarding conversion of Contract Workers in COGTA KZN in October 2020, the 
Department has received a mandated position from the MEC on the way forward. Taking cognizance that 
this is a long-outstanding matter, the Department decided to engage the PSA prior to providing it with the 
mandated position for time frames to be agreed upon to expedite the matter. The following time frames 
were agreed upon: 
 
• The Department will provide the PSA with the mandated position on 30 April 2021. 
• The PSA will provide the Department with recommendations regarding the mandated position on 10 

May 2021. 
• A follow-up meeting will be held on 17 May 2021. 
• A meeting will be held with members who are on contract during the first week of May 2021. 
 
Members are requested to contact their shop stewards and/or the PSA Provincial Office should they 
require assistance. 
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